
Letter of Recognition 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to express our heartfelt gratitude for your generous support towards our 

transportation fund. Your commitment and contribution have made a significant difference in our 

efforts to provide reliable transportation services to those in need. 

Your dedication to our cause not only helps us achieve our goals but also inspires others to 

contribute to the betterment of our community. Thanks to your support, we are one step closer to 

implementing new programs that will greatly benefit those who rely on our transportation 

services. 

We deeply appreciate your kindness and generosity and look forward to your continued 

partnership in making a positive impact. 

Thank you once again for your invaluable support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


